UBND QUẬN BA ĐÌNH **PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO**

Phiếu bài tập (Tuần 24/ 2021)

GRADE 7 UNIT 9 & REVIEW

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

1.	A. design	B. festival	C. harvest	D. famous		
2.	A. vacation	B. activity	C. holiday	D. tradition		
3.	A. happen	B. appear	C. prepare	D. allow		
Mari	k the letter A, B,	C, or D to indic <mark>at</mark>	e the word whose	underlined part is		
pronounced differently from that of the rest in each of the following questions.						
4.	A. need <u>ed</u>	B. walk <u>ed</u>	C. excit <u>ed</u>	D. crowd <u>ed</u>		
5.	A. <u>th</u> ose	B. <u>th</u> ey	C. <u>th</u> an	D. <u>th</u> irty		
6.	A. v <u>o</u> lunteer	B. comedy	C. comic	D. c <u>o</u> llec <mark>ti</mark> on		
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer						
to ea	ch <mark>o</mark> f the following	questions.				
7.	A is a film that shows real life events or stories.					
	A. comedy	B. Action	C. documentary	D. thril <mark>le</mark> r		
8.	festival	do you choose? - I	choose the Elephant	Race Festival.		
	A. When	B. Which	C. How	D. Where		
9.	Last night, I didn't	go to bed early	being very time	red.		
	A. in spite of	B. although	C. despite of	D. because		
10.	Although the actin	g is wonderful, the	ending is very	·		
	A. interesting	B. boring	C. fantastic	D. exciting		
11.	They spent a huge success.	amount of money o	n the film;	_, it was not a big		
	A. but	B. however	C. because	D. although		
12.	People of March.	_ minorities in Phu	Yen celebrate Hoi N	Mua Festival every		

	A. local	B. native	C. village	D. ethnic		
13.	Villagers volunta festival.	arily contribute mor	ney and other things	to the		
	A. remember	B. celebrate	C. set	D. open		
14.	Everybody has g	one to the	_ festival			
	A. music	B. musician	C. musicians	D. musical		
15.	I thrill	ers to action films.				
	A. prefer	B. like	C. enjoy	D. would rather		
16.	La Tomatina on the last Wednesday of August every year.					
	A. hold	B. be held	C. is held	D. held		
17often is Burning Festival held? - It's held every year.				y year.		
	A. When	B. Which	C. What	D. How		
18.	A lot of dancers	go to R <mark>io de Janeir</mark>	o to the R	io Carnival.		
	A. follow	B. attend	C. take	D. play		
19.	careful	preparation, we ha	ve a lot of difficultie	es in making <mark>a</mark> new		
	fi <mark>lm</mark> .					
	A. With	B. Despite	C. Such	D. How <mark>ev</mark> er		
		7.		e the unde <mark>rl</mark> ined pari		
that	needs correction i	in each of the follo	wing questions			
20. <u>A</u>			it he could help us.			
	A	J D B	CA D			
21. J		work because he				
	A B	C	D			
22. I			he housework <u>becau</u>	se of her old age.		
	A	ВС	D			
23. V	When Barbara <u>was</u> A	in Italy, she <u>was u</u> B	sed to stay with an It C D	talian family.		
24. N	My husband <u>likes</u> <u>ı</u>	mangoes, and my b	rother does either.			
	A	В	C D			

response to comp	lete each of the	following exchanges.			
25. "Remember to	send me postc	ards when you get there	." - "		
A. I will	B. Great	C. Congratulation	D. That's not true.		
26. "We're going	on a trip to Ne	w York tomorrow." - "_	,,		
A. You're right. time.	B. Sorry, I'm	late! C. Good idea.	D. Have a good		
			dicate the word or phrase		
	in meaning t	to the underlined part	in each of the following		
questions.					
27. I love the perf	ormances of fol	lk songs.			
A. festival	B. shows	C. parade	D. celebrate		
28. His new film is really surprising. You will be <u>surprised</u> at his new film.					
A. excite	B. annoy	C. amazed	D. terrify		
Mark the letter A	B, C or D on	y <mark>ou</mark> r answer sheet to in	dicate the word <mark>or</mark> phrase		
			in each of the f <mark>ol</mark> lowing		
questio <mark>n</mark> s.		74			
29. It is <u>hilarious</u> , and it is really moving, too.					
A. boring	B. horror	C. interesting	D. shocking		
		performs excellently.	2		
A. interestingly	B. beautifully	C. badly	D. excitingly		
	1	JUC BA			
			, C, or D to indicate the		
correct word that best fits each of the following numbered blanks.					
Two of the most important holidays in the United States are Independence					
Day and Thanksg	iving Day. The	fourth of July marks th	e American declaration of		
independence from	m Britain. Mos	t towns, big or small, co	elebrate the fourth of July		
with parades and	fireworks. Fa	milies (31) w	with barbecues or picnics.		
			rsday in November. It is a		
day (32) people give thanks to the harvest. Most families (33) a					
large dinner with roast turkey. (34) Independence Day and Thanksgiving					
Day are national (35)					

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable

31.	A. celebration	B. celebrating	C. celebrated	D. celebrate
32.	A. which	B. in which	C. when	D. where
33.	A. take	B. buy	C. help	D. have
34.	A. Both	B. Besides	C. Either	D. Nor
35.	A. months	B. holidays	C. times	D. chances

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to answer these following questions.

Visit the Edinburgh Festival

Every year, thousands of people come to Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland, to be part of the Edinburgh Festival. For three weeks every August and September the city is filled with actors and artists from all over the world. They come to Edinburgh for the biggest arts festival in Britain. During this time, the streets of the city are alive with music and dance from early in the morning until late at night. You can even see artists painting pictures on the streets.

Ten thousands of tourists come to the festival to see new films and plays and to hear music played by famous musicians. This year, you can see over five hundred performances with actors from more than forty countries.

The tickets for these performances are quite cheap, and it is usually easier to see your favourite start in Edinburgh than it is in London. So come to Edinburgh next summer!

- 36. How many people come to attend the Edinburgh Festival every year?
 - A. Thousand people

B. Some people

C. Few people

D. Thousands of people

- 37. How long does the Edinburgh Festival last?
 - A. Three weeks
 - B. Three months
 - C. Two months
 - D. For 3 weeks every August and September
- 38. What can you even see artists doing on the streets?
 - A. Singing songs on the streets

B. Playing the guitar on the streets

C. Painting pictures on the streets

D. Dancing on the streets

- 39. How many performances can people see this year?
 - A. Some people

B. Tens of thousands

C. Thousands

- D. Over five hundreds
- 40. How much are the tickets for these performances?
 - A. Very cheap

B. Very expensive

C. Not quite expensive

D. Not cheap

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to each of the following questions.

- 41. He is very rich, but he isn't very happy.
 - A. Although he is very rich, he isn't very happy.
 - B. Although he isn't very rich, but he is very happy.
 - C. Because he is very rich, but he isn't very happy.
 - D. Although he is very rich, but he isn't very happy.
- 42 She was so busy that she couldn't answer the phone.
 - A. Because she was very busy, she couldn't answer the phone.
 - B. Although she was very busy, she could answer the phone.
 - C. Although she was very busy, she couldn't answer the phone.
 - D. Because she was very busy, she could answer the phone.
- 43. They are building a new high way around the city.
 - A. A new high way around the city is being built.
 - B. Around the city a new high way is being built.
 - C. A new high way is been built around the city.
 - D. A new high way is being built around the city.
- 44. No one in the class is taller than Dave.
 - A. Dave is the taller student in the class.
 - B. Dave is tallest student in the class.
 - C. Dave is the tallest student in the class.
 - D. Dave is taller student in the class
- 45. He drives more carefully than his brother.

- A. His brother doesn't drive as carefully he does.
- B. He doesn't drive as carefully than his brother
- C. His brother doesn't drive as carefully as he does.
- D. He doesn't drive carefully than his brother.
- 46. You should be careful with the food you eat. You will have an allergy.
 - A. You should be careful with the food you eat or you will have an allergy.
 - B. You should be careful with the food you eat and you will have an allergy.
 - C. You should be careful with the food you eat, but you will have an allergy.
 - D. You should be careful with the food you eat although you will have an allergy.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the sentence that is best written from the words/phrases given.

- 47. He/ used/ good/ student/ but/ now/ poor.
 - A.He used to a good student, but now he is poor.
 - B. He used to being a good student, but now he is poor.
 - C. He use to be a good student, but now he is poor.
 - D. He used to be a good student, but now he is poor.
- 48. Do/more/ exercise/ morning/ keep/ yourself/ fit.
 - A.Do more exercise in the morning keep yourself fit.
 - B. Do more exercise in the morning to keep yourself fit.
 - C. Do more exercise the morning to keep yourself fit.
 - D. Do more exercise in morning to keep yourself fit.
- 49. It/ five kms / my home village/ nearest town
 - A.It about 5kms from my home village to the nearest town.
 - B. It is about 5kms my home village to the nearest town.
 - C. It is about 5km from my home village to the nearest town.
 - D. It is about 5kms from my home village to the nearest town.
- $50.\ I\,/\,used\,/\,go/\,swimming\,/every\,/Thursday/\,when\,\,I\,/was/\,school.$
 - A. I use to go swimming every Thursday when I was at school.

- B. I used go swimming every Thursday when I was at school.
- C. I used going swimming every Thursday when I was at school.
- D. I used to go swimming every Thursday when I was at school.

